
Redrow Homes are seeking your views in relation to their 
proposed development at Land South of Babraham Road, Sawston 

for approximately 280 new dwellings, including a proportion 
of affordable housing, provision of open space, children’s play 

areas, pedestrian and cycle links, landscaping and access.

The design and technical work to inform the proposals is 
progressing and Redrow Homes would therefore like to take 
the opportunity to share the emerging proposals and invite 

comments before submitting the planning application to 
South Cambridgeshire District Council later this Summer.



Please visit the consultation website at  
www.fpcr.co.uk/consultation/babraham-road-sawston 

where you will be able to view full details of the proposals

Comments can be made via the feedback page, by email to  
babrahamroad.consult@bartonwillmore.co.uk or via the postal address below 

and should be made no later than Friday 2nd July 2021. 

If you have any technical difficulties, or require a copy of the information in a 
different format, please ring 01217115151 and we will be happy to assist.

Gemma Johnson, Barton Willmore, 9th Floor, Bank House, 8 Cherry Street, 
Birmingham. B2 5AL

BY PHONE
01217115151

BY EMAIL
babrahamroad.consult@

bartonwillmore.co.uk

BY POST
Gemma Johnson, Barton Willmore, 

9th Floor, Bank House, 8 Cherry 
Street, Birmingham. B2 5AL

ONLINE
www.fpcr.co.uk/consultation/

babraham-road-sawston


